Scott Greenberg

From: Thomas Imrich <7478ti@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 10:37 AM

To: Ali Spietz; Scott Greenberg

Cc: Ira Appelman; ‘Carv Zwingle'; Al Lippert; Michelle Goldberg

Subject: RE: MICA State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA) checklist SEP16-015 and ZTR16-002
Carv,

If it is true that “comments to SEP16-015 and ZTR16-002" (below) must be submitted by snail “US mail, or in person
delivered”, that’s a RIDICULOUS Mercer Island City and Council self-serving “inhibit Ml citizen public input ” policy! Email
should be plenty good enough for Ml citizens to submit an adverse comment on this City and Council induced politically
pre-determined minimize public scrutiny and input policy travesty.

Ali or Scott.... PLEASE CONFIRM ....via email reply,... that | do not need to also deliver my previous comments on “MICA
State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA) checklist SEP16-015 and ZTR16-002” personally to City Hall in writing, or via US
mail, and that my previous Email message sent to the Council and directly to Scott Greenberg is adequate to have my
opposing concerns registered and recorded officially.

Thank You,

Tom Imrich
6231 ICW

From: Carv Zwingle [mailto:carvz@yahoo.com]

Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 9:50 AM

To: Thomas Imrich <7478ti@gmail.com>

Subject: Re: MICA State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA) checklist SEP16-015 and ZTR16-002

Tom,

The comments have to be sent via US Mail or personally delivered to City Hall. I would
copy Ali Speitz and the City Manager. Greenberg might just toss them.
Carv

From: Thomas Imrich <7478ti@gmail.com>

To: Carv Zwingle <carvz@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 9, 2016 9:39 PM

Subject: FW: MICA State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA) checklist SEP16-015 and ZTR16-002

Per your request...
ti

From: Thomas Imrich [mailto:7478ti@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:14 PM
To: council members@mercergov.org




Cc: scott.greenberg@mercergov.org
Subject: MICA State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA) checklist SEP16-015 and ZTR16-002

To the Mercer Island City Council and City of Mercer Island (Attn: Scott Greenberg)

Reference: MICA State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA) checklist
File Nos: SEP16-015 and ZTR16-002

The City of Mercer Island would be entirely irresponsible to issue a Determination of Non-Significance
(DNS) or Mitigated Determination of Non-Significance (MDNS) for the MICA proposal without further
assessment and public input as noted below.

An environmental assessment should be independently reviewed and validated by a “Non-Advocate”
environmental and engineering review, and a public hearing should be required, before any further
action on this SEPA issue should be taken.

Per MICC 19.15.010(E) and MICC 19.15.020(F)(1), a full public hearing SHOULD be required for
this proposal.

The optional DNS process, as specified in WAC 197-11-355, should NOT be used.

Thomas Imrich
6231 Island Crest Way



